CITY OF MARCO ISLAND

50 Bald Eagle Drive
Marco Island, Florida 34145
(239) 389-5000

September 30, 2025
Robert D. Pritt, J.D., B.C.S.

25070 Ascot Lake Court
Bonita Springs, FL 34134

Re: Extension of Contract #2024-010

It is my pleasure to inform you that Robert D. Pritt, J.D., B.C.S., has been recommended for renewal of Contract #2024-
010 for an additional two-year term. If you agree to this renewal, please sign below. If you do not wish to renew, please
provide an explanation for your decision.

The City of Marco Island is looking forward to the continuation of our relationship with your firm.

{\} Yes, please renew this contract.
|:}'Attached is the new billing rates for the period December 4, 2025, to December 4, 2027
lease use the existing rates until December 4, 2027.

O No, we do not wish to renew \Q(J\k b Q NW _z_/iﬂ/_}_’_{_

Signature and date N

Title

Renewal is contingent upon the mutual agreement to any new rates as may be proposed and approval of those changes
by the City Manager.

Sincerely,

Stephen DiSantis

Purchasing and Risk Manager
City of Marco Island

Tel. (239) 389-5011
sdisantis@cityofmarcoisland.com
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